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March 16, 1979

Mr. Norman J. Latker
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1329 E. Street, N. W.
Suite 1233 Munsey Bldg.
Washington, D. C. 20004

Dear Norm:

On behalf of SUPA I am pleased to send you the accompanying
check for $500 which represents SUPA's contribution to the
retainer paid to you by the One DuPont CixcIe group of organi­
zations for your assistance in preparing position statements
and analyses of the various pieces of proposed Or pending
legislation in the patent area. Our only regret is that the
total amount of the retainer could not have been larger.

Best regards.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
President
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